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NOTICE	
REQUEST	FOR	DEVELOPER	QUALIFICATIONS	

VILLAGE	OF	BROOKFIELD	
	
	

NOTICE	 is	 hereby	 given	 that	 the	 Village	 of	 Brookfield	 is	 issuing	 a	 Request	 for	 Developer	
Qualifications	 (RFQ)	 in	connection	with	the	redevelopment	of	Village-owned	property	 located	
in	 the	 Village	 of	 Brookfield	 Congress	 Park	 Tax	 Increment	 Financing	 District.	 	 All	 interested	
parties	 shall	 submit	 proposals	 electronically	 by	 3	 p.m.	 on	 September	 26,	 2017.	 	 The	 Village	
reserves	the	right	to	reject	any	or	all	proposals	received.	
	
The	 RFQ	 and	 related	 information	 are	 available	 electronically	 on	 the	 Village	 website	
http://brookfieldil.gov/forms/.	 	 Inquiries	 regarding	 the	 RFQ	 may	 be	 submitted	 to	 Nicholas	
Greifer,	 Director	 of	 Community	&	 Economic	 Development,	 Village	 of	 Brookfield,	who	 can	 be	
contacted	 by	 phone	 at	 708-485-1113,	 by	 email	 at	 ngreifer@brookfieldil.gov	 or	 in	 person	 at	
Village	Hall,	located	at	8820	Brookfield	Avenue,	Brookfield	IL.	
	

Nicholas	Greifer	
Director	of	Community	&	Economic	Development	

	
	
	

	


